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West Busway TOD Assessment and Plan
An Implementation Activity of “Allegheny Places” and the SPC “2035 Transportation and Development Plan”

Allegheny County Economic Development (ACED) and the Southwestern Pennsylvania Commission
(SPC), in cooperation with the City of Pittsburgh Department of City Planning and Carnegie Borough, are
pleased to announce exciting opportunities to provide input in the development of transit-oriented
community development plans in two West Busway communities — Carnegie Borough and the Sheraden
neighborhood in the City of Pittsburgh.

The purpose of the meetings, open to the public, is to engage residents and transit users in the West
Busway corridor in a process to develop a vision for revitalization and economic development in the area
around these two West Busway stations (only the station at the meeting location will be addressed during
each meeting). After a brief presentation about the project and an overview of transit-oriented community
development, participants will break into small groups to discuss the types of amenities, improvements, and
development that could enhance quality of life and provide work / live / play options in the station areas.
The results of the visioning exercise will be shared at a future workshop.

We hope you can join us at the station-area visioning workshops:

Sheraden, City of Pittsburgh Carnegie Borough
Tuesday, March 23, 2010 Wednesday, March 24, 2010
5:30 pm to 7:30 pm 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm

Carnegie Borough Building, Council
Meeting Room
720 Sherwood Avenue, One Veterans Way
Pittsburgh, PA 15204 Carnegie, PA 15106

Sheraden Senior Center

The workshops are a part of the West Busway Area Transit-Oriented Development Assessment and Plan.
This planning study is an exciting project to develop a vision for transit-oriented development (TOD) at
stops and stations along the West Busway corridor. More information about the project is provided in the
attached summary.

If you have any questions regarding the workshops, please contact Ann Ogoreuc at URS Corporation at
(412) 503-4583 or ann_ogoreuc@urscorp.com

West Busway Community Workshops — March 23 and 24, 2010




